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SUBMISSION OF DATA OF VISUALLY IMPAIRED AND LOW VISION LEARNERS AND TEACHERS

To ; CID Chief
PSDS
All School Heads

1. This has reference to DepEd Memorandum C1-2018-0049 dated December 21, 2018, re: Request
for Submission of Data of Visually Impaired and Low Vision Learners and Teachers.

2 Schools are enjoined to submit the duly signed hard copies of this report fo this office through the
LRMDS (Attention: Emily F. Sarmiento, LR Supervisor). For the purpose of easy consolidation, soft
copies must also emailed to emily.sarmiento001@deped.gov.ph

3. Attached are the DepEd Memorandum and the templates to be used.

4, For compliance
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MEMORANDUM
DM-C1-2018-0049 |

To X REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERENTENDENTS

"

Attention - CLMD CHIEFS, LR EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVISORS,
and LRMDS SUPERVISORS

d?m AQ.

From NA DIG DINO
Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction

Subject - REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION OF DATA OF VISUALLY IMPAIRED
AND LOW VISION LEARNERS AND TEACHERS

Date : December 21, 2018

The Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR) is mandated to pravide diverse, quality, accessible,
cost-effective, and appropriate learning resources to all types of learners and teachers
nationwide in the public schools/learning centers.

Relative to this, may we request vour region through the assistance of the CLMD Chiefs and
LR Education Program Supervisors to provide the BLR the data of visually impaired and low
vision learners and teachers on or before January 21, 2019 as bases for the allocation of
learning resources.

For more queries and clarifications, please contact Mildiadema Blando-Lustria, SEPS, BLR
Production Division at telephone numbers (02) 634-08-01, 631-4985, and 631-36-90 or email
address mildiadema.lustria@deped.gov.ph.

For your compliance.

Thank you.



